
CHECKS AND CARDS

Colombo Bank checks and deposit

slips for personal and business

checking, savings and money market

accounts may continue to be used

after the merger. 

 

To place an order, contact us at 703-

436-3866 or visit your local FVCBank

branch. There will be no fee for your

first order placed with us. After your

first order, you can find information

on reordering on our website.
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CHECKS AND DEPOSIT TICKETS

Prior to Friday, October 12, 2018, an FVCbank Debit Card, featuring EMV chip

technology, will be sent to you. Beginning Monday, October 15, 2018, the standard

FVCbank limits of $500 for ATM transactions and $2,500 for point-of-sale

transactions on personal and business check cards will be in effect. If your account

has higher limits established with Colombo Bank, they will remain unchanged with

FVCbank.  

 

Card Fraud Monitoring will automatically continue with FVCbank, to alert you of

suspicious activity. There is no action required on your part. If enrolled in online

banking, you can customize your alert preferences after the merger. 

 

After the merger, instant issuance of Debit Cards and ATM cards will not be available

in offices. Your MasterCard/Debit Card will be reissued and mailed to you. If you

need to replace your card, please call (703) 436-3800 or visit your local branch and a

new card will be issued.

MASTERCARD® DEBIT CARDS (PERSONAL & 
BUSINESS)


